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Hello Everyone! It has been an extremely fast month! I'm so happy to be learning about MHT
and | can’t wait to see how the summer unfolds. It's a privilege to become part of this team, and
I’'m looking forward to contributing to our shared goals!

I’'ve been very appreciative to have guidance from Judy and Deb, as | have gotten the grand
tour around the website.

Judy set up an MHT Communications Team chat, which has been a great resource, and Deb
and | worked together on some essentials, like setting up passwords. I'm also incredibly grateful
for all the progress Deb has already made on the website—it's been a huge help. I'm excited
about the next steps as | continue to settle into this role!

I’'m really looking forward to contributing to the team’s goals and learning from all of you. If
there’s ever a chance to collaborate or you need a hand with something, don’t hesitate to reach
out—I'd love to help.

Thanks for having me, and here’s to an exciting future together!

Best,
Melissa



